
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

The Town of Hurley invites community members and stakeholders to participate in a public 

hearing meeting regarding the Draft Comprehensive Plan Amendment.  This meeting will be held 

at the Hurley Community Center, 312 Carrasco Ave. on Thursday, June 29, 2023 at 5 P.M.  The 

purpose of this meeting is to hear public opinion and to provide information about the draft 

Comprehensive Plan amendment.  The meeting will include an overview presentation by the 

Town’s consultant followed by a question-and-answer session.   

   

Those unable to attend the meeting may send written comments by Tuesday, June 27, 2023 to: 

 

  

 Town of Hurley 

 Attn: Town Clerk Lori Ortiz 

 P.O. Box 65 

 Hurley, NM 88043 

 townclerk@townofhurleynm.us 


